
30 January 2006 (e-mail) 
 
 

Dear Chairs:  
 

IAIA'06 planning is going relatively smoothly, and abstract are now coming in quickly. For those of 
you who are Session Chairs, please begin to conduct your reviews of those abstracts which are 
allocated to your sessions (if you haven't done so already). The authors are waiting for your 
clearance of their abstract before they finalize their papers or contributions. Please note that we 
have extended the deadline for presenting papers or poster abstracts to 15th February.  

Kindly also assist in promoting the conference and make sure that you yourself is registered for 
the conference.  

I will remind you again as we get closer to the deadlines, and particularly to the 28 of February 
which is when your reviews have to be completed and the authors notified. 

Good luck, and if you need any clarification or advice we are here for you.  

With our best regards  

Arne Dalfelt  
on behalf of the organizing committee  

.  

 


